
Good Afternoon Hillview families, 
 
This is Rodney Lots and Jennifer Slater-Sanchez with an updated message from the 
Director of Child Nutrition, Nancy Hemstreet, regarding breakfast and lunch service 
for the coming week.  Students who participate in the school lunch program will be 
able to pick up a “grab and go” meal for breakfast and lunch at the following schools 
between 11:00 a.m. and noon, Monday –Friday, March 16-20, 2020: 
 
Anaverde Hills School—distribution from the valet pickup in front of the office 
Del Sur School—distribution for the turn around area on Avenue H 
Hillview School—from the front turnaround area 
Joe Walker School—from the front parking lot 
 
Students must be present to receive the meal.  Drive-up and go is available and 
preferred.   
 
We hope that this increase in service locations will help us to deliver meals more 
efficiently and will serve the needs of our community better.  We thank you for your 
continued understanding during this unprecedented time for our schools and 
community.  Working together as always is critical.   
 
Thank you and have a nice evening.   
 
 


